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Dear Joint Committee on Tax Credits,
Please extend the Renewable Energy Tax Credit.

The RETC helps Oregonians enjoy warmer homes and to save money. It has helps the energy efficiency industry grow to
over 41,000 Oregon jobs. The money saved goes back into the Oregon economy.

The RETC is an overall plus for the Oregon economy and should be extended. Regards,

Gordy Molitor
503-724-3782

www.linkedin.com/in/gordonmolitor


mailto:lro.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

